
Where every child is valued 

Friday 19th October 2018 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

It has been a great start to the academic year. Your children have settled in brilliantly and it has been a pleasure to watch them develop 

in their learning across the last half term. We are continuing to have a big push on reading, so please encourage your child to read at 

home and please read with them or talk to them about what they are reading to ensure they have a good understanding of the text. A 

big thank you to parents who attended parents evening. It is important at this early stage in the year to know what your child is doing 

well at and what they need to improve upon. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you were unable to attend but would like to 

make an appointment. Finally, as the school holiday approaches, please explore the many free activities and opportunities offered by 

London Museums and places of interest across the half term break. Enjoy the holiday!  

Carol Askins (Headteacher) 

 

 

 
X tables challenge. 
We are encouraging 

your children to keep 
practicing their x 

tables at home.  To 
help, try and spend a 
few moments every 

day going through one 
or two. It is fun and a 
great refresher for 

adults too!!!   

Year  1 and 2 Road safety workshop. 
 The children in Cuckoo, Firecrest, Falcon and Skylark listened and participated really 

beautifully as they learnt all about road safety from Southwark Council's road safety 

theatre show. They were very keen to talk about how to be safe crossing the roads and 

how to wear bright clothes or a high visibility key ring when the weather gets dull. 

 This fitted in really well with our Beat the streets competition, which is also being run 

by Southwark council.  Get those feet moving safely!!!!! 



Monday 29th October 

INSET day School closed 

Children back to school on the 

30th October 

Class assemblies 9:30am Top Hall 

Friday 2nd November Chaffinch   

Friday 9th November Goldfinch   

Friday 16th November Osprey     

Friday 23rd November Penguin 

Friday 30th November Swift 

Friday 7th December Toucan 

  

Messages from our office 

 

 Trips and clubs need to be paid 

through Parent Pay. Please check 

with the office if  you have any que-

ries about how to set up an account 

or add a payment programme to the 

system.  

There has been many late collec-

tions. Please ensure you remember 

to collect your children at 3:30pm 

or if  they are at a school club col-

lect at 4:30pm.  

Lots of  uniform has been left in lost 

property. Please ensure your child’s 

name is clearly written on their gar-

ments. This will help us  to match 

up any lost  items with the correct 

child.  
  Reminder to all. 

This is a nut free 

school.  

Please do not bring 

nut  

products to school.  

Ilderton school has many interventions, that the children 

take part in ,  everyday . These interventions support all 

our children in many ways. Some encourage sharing their 

own skills with their peers, some encourage small discus-

sions and some celebrate successes. We also enjoy seeing 

children choose friends to work on different projects to-

gether.  

Do always ask your class teacher to find out more about 

the wonderful activities your child participates in. 

 


